ST. MIRA’S COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, PUNE
(AUTONOMOUS-AFFILIATED TO SAVITRIBAI PHULE PUNE UNIVERSITY)

Date: 07.01.2021
Circular

All Degree College and Post Graduate Students kindly note that
the Savitribai Phule Pune University circular No0.03/2021 has announced that
the college will reopen from 11" January 2021. All examinations scheduled
from 12™ January 2021 onwards will take place form 19"January 2021.Revised
timetable for the same shall be put up very shortly.

Consent form for campus lectures and conduct of practicals will be put on the
college website kindly complete and submit at the earliest.

SG Chauvan

Controller of Examination

Dr.G.H.Gidwani
Principal




